
KMS High Holidays 
Operations Appeal 5782/2021 
  
With KMS programming gradually returning to pre-COVID levels, more and more people are returning to 
our building. During the past year we have discovered the power of virtual accessibility of our classes 
and programming. Virtual classes have enabled more people to participate in Torah learning and shul 
activities by attending programs virtually or by listening to previously recorded shiurim. To enhance the 
experience for both remote and in-person participants we want our rooms to support video-shiurim and 
multimedia presentations, and to be more sustainable. This year’s General Operations appeal will go 
directly toward supporting IT investments in equipment such as Owls, projectors, large screens, and 
audio systems to make our building more remote-accessible. Please help support this year’s IT 
operations appeal to bring us together through the power of Torah in HD, and enhance the audiovisual 
experience of in-person events. 
 
100% of the funds will be used for technology upgrades to KMS, so please give generously! 

Please click here to submit your pledge. 

The Operations budget for 2022 is based in large part on this appeal. 

Thank you for your support! 

https://www.kmsynagogue.org/form/high-holiday-appeals-2021/5782.html

